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The Honorable Mary Pilcher-Cook, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 441-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Pilcher-Cook: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 249 by Senator Faust-Goudeau 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 249 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, individuals performing hair braiding within a cosmetology 

establishment must be a licensed cosmetologist.  SB 249 would allow unlicensed individuals to 

perform hair braiding within a cosmetology establishment.   

 

 The Board of Cosmetology and the Kansas Department of Health and Environment 

indicate enactment of SB 249 would have no fiscal effect on either agency’s operations.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Debbie Uhl, Cosmetology 

 Aaron Dunkel, Health & Environment  


